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Sara Hodgson our Deputy Headteacher is temporarily acting Headteacher.  Please feel free to 

come and talk to Sara Hodgson if you have any queries or concerns. 

 

Proposed Academy Information—Update 
We have heard from the Diocese that the Academy Order has now  been signed by Lord Nash.  

A newsletter from the Diocese will follow shortly. 

 

Assessments and Year 6 SATS  
Well done to  Year 6 pupils for their excellent conduct and effort during their 

SATS, and to all the other pupils for working so hard in the different tests/

assessments they have done this week. 
 

Schools Walk the Wight  
If you took part in the Schools Walk the Wight last Sunday, please remember 

to bring your sponsorship money into school before next Friday, 24 May—thank 

you. Once we know the total amount raised, a cheque will be presented to a 

representative of the Earl Mountbatten Hospice at a special assembly on 6 

June.   Children who took part in the Walk will be given a medal, if they have not 

yet received one. 

 

Little Canada 
Wow!  What a truly incredible few days!  Year 5 have spent 

the last few days at Little Canada, Wootton.  Despite the cold 

and the rain we had a fantastic time!  All children attempted 

all activities such as the zip wire, trapeze, dragon boating and 

quad biking to name a few!  The children were very well 

behaved and are a credit to the school and their parents.  

  

“Its such a shame we couldn’t stay longer!” - Miss Powell 
“I feel proud that I could overcome my fears”  -  Toby 

“I feel happy that I had the opportunity to try new things” - Katelyn 
“I managed to overcome my fear of heights! - Cameron 

“We are happy that we  tried things that we never thought we would” - Georgia and Ellie 
 

Mrs Morey, Miss Wilson, and Mrs Fox would like to say a huge thank you to their honorary team 

members—Miss Royl and Miss Marrs for their amazing hard work in Reception Class this week!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEK 3 

Weeks  commenc ing:   20 May  
 
MONDAY:  Cot tage p ie  or  cheese and  vegetab le  wrap wi th  cous  cous ,  car ro ts ,  sweetco rn ,  cucumber  and tomato 

sa lad,  yoghur t  c runch or  f resh f ru i t .  
TUESDAY:  Roas t  beef  o r  quo rn roas t  wi th  roas t  o r  mashed pota toes ,  g ravy,  cabbage,  pa rsn ips ,  c runchy cook ie  

and m i lk  or  f resh f ru i t .  
WEDNESDAY: Sa lmon and sweetco rn  pas ta ,  fo lded p izza wi th  j acke t  pota to ,  roas ted vegetab les  and  

peas ,  vegetab le  s t i cks ,  to f fee app le  c rumble  wi t h  cus tard  or  f resh f ru i t .  
THURSDAY:  Chicken cu r ry  wi th  r i ce  or  vegetab le  lasagne,  car ro t s  and peas ,  m ixed sa lad,  be r ry  

ch i l l  o r  f resh f ru i t .  
FRIDAY:  F ish f ingers  and  ch ips ,  quorn  hotdog wi t h  on ions  and tomato sauce,  baked beans  and  

brocco l i ,  l i gh t  c runchy co les law,  marb le  cake wi th  choco la te  sauce or  f resh f ru i t .  
 

Other Dates to Keep 2013  

(Do please use your school rules fridge magnet to keep these safe for future reference!) 

Saturday 25th May to Sunday 2nd June - Half term holiday 

Monday 8th July to Friday 12th July - Year 6 trip to Thorness Bay                           

Friday 19th July - last day of Summer term              

Advanced notice of IW council school holiday dates for 2013 - 2014 

Wednesday 4th September - Children return to school for start of Autumn term. 

Saturday 26th October - Sunday 3rd November - Autumn Half Term 

Saturday 21st December - Sunday 5th January - Christmas Holidays 

Saturday 15th February - Sunday 23rd February - Spring Half Term 

Saturday 5th April - Monday 21st April - Easter Holidays 

Monday 5th May - May Day Holiday 

Saturday  24th May - Sunday 1st June Spring Half Term 

Wednesday 23rd July 2014 - last day of summer term 2014  

The class with the best attendance for week ending 10 May  2013 was 

Italy Class with 99% Well done to Italy Class 

Holland Class 90.9%, Austria Class 94.5%, Greece Class 92.9%, Germany Class 94.3%,  

Sweden Class 97.6%, Poland Class 88.3%, Italy Class 99.0% and Portugal Class 98.9% 

 

Reading 
We would like to invite parents/grandparents into school to listen to children read, so 

if you have a few hours spare and would like to do this, please contact your child’s 

teacher or the school office. Thank you. 

 

Lunch time helpers 
Would you be interested in being a paid  relief mid-day supervisor?  If so, please ask at the 

school office for details. 

 

PHIL the Bag—Next Tuesday 
Don’t forget to bring in your bags of  unwanted textiles, clothing, bags, shoes, curtains, 

towels, bedding etc., into school next Tuesday, 21 May.  The bags will then be taken away for 

recycling and to be weighed—the heavier the bags the more money we earn.  

 

Change of Assembly Times 
As from next week school assemblies will be held at 9.00am every morning, so 

please ensure your children arrive  punctually.  Our Friday celebration assembly 

will also be at 9.00am very week and parents/carers  are welcome to attend. 

 


